Burton and District Clubs Snooker League

www.bdcsnooker.org



Minutes of the meeting 21 September 2015 Held at Belmont Club

Present Mike Buckland (Chair), Carl Poulton (secretary), Tom Egginton, Paul Slater, Ian

Shrive, Peter Maguire, Owen Jones, Linda Harrison.

Apologies Tony Coleman, Fran McInulty.

MB welcomed Linda Harrison who joins the committee for the first time.

Previous minutes

Minutes from 25/08/2015 confirmed as a true record. Prop: IS, Sec: OJ

Matters arising Treasurer's Report - Nothing noted.

- Balance: £5069.17 as of 21 September 2015.

Cost of the referees assessment for 5 who passed cost £150 plus £65 expenses paid.

- Committee agreed £100 to booklets printer. Cheque to be paid to CP.

- Cost of £237.59 for web hosting paid to CP.

- Treasurers report: Prop: TE, Sec: OJ.

Complaint decision

 A complaint received on behalf of one player with regards to another's actions was circulated. Statements from other witnesses who were present were also circulated.

- The matter was discussed by the committee at length.

 The committee voted on whether the complaint should be upheld. The committee was unanimous in its view that there was insufficient evidence presented, via the evidence statements, to uphold the complaint.

 Committee agreed that there should be a letter to each party setting out that there was insufficient evidence to uphold the complaint. A letter to be sent to the clubs as well outlining the issue to alert them to deal with the issue where necessary.

Competitions

 Agreed that doubles handicap for competitions will be both player handicaps added together and halved and then rounded to the nearest
 7.

Have forms from Ivanhoe A/B, Alrewas A/B, Woodville A/B, Swad Cons

Referee training

 5 people passed: Paul Slater, Rob Sanders, Mark Vaughan, Arron Vaughan, Mark Stirling. Congratulations to them.

- Papers have been sent off to the EASB.

 Committee agreed a pair of white gloves, ball marker and set of rules to be purchased for each referee including Alan Orpwood and Tony Coleman if required.

- Need to consider Billiards referee – PM to speak to Andrew Highfield.

Trophies

Discussion deferred to next meeting.

Next meeting

9 November for next meeting.

AOB

 Need to change Swad Cons A competition sheets as player has had to drop out.

Actions



Burton and District Clubs Snooker League

www.bdcsnooker.org



1	Glovers Cues sponsorship – Check to see that they have received the invoice.	Mark V/ Mick K
	- Glovers Cues sponsorship of £50 is still outstanding.	
3	Trophy issues:	
	- Sort out existing trophy issues: Ken Shipton needs engraving with Owen Jones name, Orme Shield needs resizing	MB
	 New trophy purchases: New Division 2 trophy and new Orme Plate. Discuss at next meeting alongside other trophy purchasing 	Committee
4	Sponsorship:	
	 Ask Belmont to sponsor the Arthur Edwards doubles competition. CP has asked Arron Vaughan and Belmont's committee needs to be asked. 	СР
5	Bank account and monies	
	- Open new account	МВ
	Discuss what to do with the potential excessCheck if Premium Bonds can be purchased by an organisation	Committee
6	Acquire donated snooker balls from MV/Belmont	Complete
7	Electronic survey to be potentially issued at the end of season to members to ask for relevant feedback on certain questions.	СР
8	Acquire full set of Snooker and Billiards rules.	СР
9	Speak to MV about Division 1 write-up	
	- MB is now doing this Division 1 write-up	Complete
10	Purchase ball markers and gloves and snooker rules for the 7-10 referees.	СР
11	Draft letter to CD and MS	CP/MB
	Draft letter to South Derbys and Burton Cons	

Key Dates:

9 November 2015 - Next committee meeting